
 

 

 

Indian Public High School, RAK 

 
CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/15-16/075                            October 13, 2015 

 

 
Sub: Holiday on 15th October, 2015  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The School will remain closed on Thursday 15th October, 2015 on the occasion of the Hijri New 

Year 1437 [1st of Muharram] . 

 

We extend our greetings to all of you. 

 

 

 

 

 
Thanks.            Anubha Nijhawan 

          Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


